Concert Wear - Tuxedo, Dress, Polos and Accessories

Band class students will be fitted with a Tux or Dress for the Concerts performed by band
classes. Instead of asking students to purchase these items, our program rents them and we
also take care of dry cleaning at the end of the year, for $50/school year. These items are
assigned to the student at the beginning of the semester and are kept through the school year
unless band class is dropped in the second semester. These articles belong to the school and
must be returned if class is dropped or at the end of the school year. If items are not returned
the students account is subject to charges for the full amount of the items.

Students will also be asked to purchase accessories to go with tuxedos and dresses. Boys will
need to purchase a black button down dress shirt ($20) and tie ($15). Girls will need to
purchase pearls ($10). We also ask the students to have a HHS Band Polo ($25) to wear at
less formal performances. These items purchased are owned by the student.

If you've not already purchased these required accessories, do so through our
required wear program:

Purchase online with added CC fee

Download a form and drop in the band dropbox with a check



https://www.harrisonbands.org/make-a-band-payment/
https://www.harrisonbands.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/2024-Class-Student-Required-Attire.pdf

